06/07/2020 E-mail de Universidade de S&o Paulo - current travel restrictions of Hungary // incoming exchange at Budapest University of Techn...

CRInt-Poli USP <crint.poli@usp.br>

current travel restrictions of Hungary // incoming exchange at Budapest

University of Technology and Economics (BME)
1 mensagem

lafferton.luca@mail.bme.hu <lafferton.luca@mail.bme.hu> 1 de julho de 2020 06:23
Cco: crint.poli@usp.br

Dear Colleagues,

Greetings from Budapest University of Technology and Economics!
We hope this email finds you well in these challenging times.

We are contacting you regarding travel restrictions which may affect mobilities towards Hungary and our institution.

According to Government Decree 291/2020 (17 June) on travel restrictions during the pandemic
preparedness period introduced by Government Decree 283/2020 (17 June), the following persons are
allowed to enter Hungary without restrictions:

- Hungarian nationals,

- EU nationals and nationals of EEA member states and Switzerland (excluding UK),

- third country family members of the above mentioned persons,

- furthermore, granted through reciprocity, nationals of Serbia — based on the Decree of the Minister of
Foreign Affairs and Trade 9/2020 (17 June)

Persons not falling_under the above categories are not allowed to enter Hungary.

Please note that this regulation may change in the future but we cannot guarantee that we will be able to accept
incoming students out of Europe nationals in September face to face. Please be informed that in any case, our
university will provide online courses for those who were accepted by our university but cannot start their mobility in
person.

At the same time, let me kindly refer to our website for further information and policies of BME regarding COVID-19:
https://www.bme.hu/?language=en by clicking on "New information on the coronavirus".

We appreciate your kind understanding.

On behalf of the Department of International Relations,
Best regards,

Luca Lafferton (Ms)
international coordinator

Rector's Office, Department of International Relations
Budapest University of Technology and Economics (BME)

H-1111 Budapest, Miegyetem rkp. 7-9., Building R, 1st floor, room no. 101.
e-mail: lafferton.luca@mail.bme.hu
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